
eComment 

Resolution 2023-005 

 

 

Melanie Lucas-Conwell 

Location: 

Submitted At: 9:48pm 10-24-23 

 

I’m writing in support of Resolution 2023-005. I administer the C-PACER program 

for the Municipality of Anchorage and have worked with Alaska Energy Authority 

to create a statewide C-PACER platform. Since launching the Anchorage C-

PACER program in April 2021 and working with other jurisdictions to start their 

program, we have received many inquiries from commercial property owners in 

our community looking to use this financial mechanism to finance the installation, 

operations, and maintenance of upgrades on their buildings that they wouldn’t 

have been able to finance otherwise. Additionally, this program is at no cost to 

taxpayers, as the loans are made by private lenders. In addition to improving our 

building stock, these projects are creating local jobs to install, maintain and 

operate these upgrades. We have closed two C-PACER loans in downtown 

Anchorage, one for the RIM office building and the other for the Aviator Hotel, 

both in partnership with Northrim Bank and the support of Mayor Bronson. I’m 

excited to support and to continue working with the Kenai Peninsula Borough on 

a C-PACER program and bringing a new financing option for its commercial 

property owners. Thank you. 


